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COMMUNITY LITERACY OF ONTARIO 
MEMBERS’ E-COMMUNIQUE 

JUNE 2017 

 

Dear CLO Members,     
 

Community Literacy of Ontario is pleased to present our June 2017 E-Communiqué.     
 
Topics covered in this e-communiqué are:        

 Ontario Doubles Investment in Literacy, Math and Digital Skills 
Training!  

 Employment-Related Experiential Learning in LBS 

 CLO and LLO Challenge You! 

 CLO Welcomes a Summer Student 

 Our Evaluation Project Ends, Our Dream Continues 

 Resources from Literacy Support Organizations & Employment 
Ontario Partners 

 Canada 150 Celebrations  

 Employment Ontario News and Information   
 
 

 

ONTARIO DOUBLES INVESTMENT IN LITERACY, MATH AND DIGITAL 

SKILLS TRAINING! 

 

There’s great news for literacy in Ontario! 
 

Ontario is providing more free skills training for adults to help equip people 

with essential literacy, math, and digital skills. On June 16, 2017, Deb 

Matthews, Minister of Advanced Education and Skills Development, 

announced this new investment in adult literacy. This funding will help more 

people get the training and skills they need to pursue their employment and 

educational goals in the changing economy.  
 

For more information, visit:  

 Press Release about the Increased Investment in Adult Literacy  

 Joint ADM Letter to EO Network on Four-Year LBS Funding Increase  

 Questions and Answers on the Four-Year LBS Funding Increase   

http://www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario
https://news.ontario.ca/maesd/en/2017/06/ontario-equipping-more-adults-with-essential-job-skills-for-free-1.html
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/lbs-adm-letter-eo-network-4years-funding-increase-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/lbs-4years-funding-increase-qs-as-en.pdf
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EMPLOYMENT-RELATED EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING IN LBS 

 
As part of our business plan, Community Literacy of Ontario is conducting research to identify 

experiential learning opportunities in Literacy and Basic Skills programs to support the 

employment goals of adult learners.   

 

As part of our research, CLO will conduct key informant interviews and gather data via a survey to 

explore this area with LBS agencies. We will also conduct internet research, and look at successful 

employment-related experiential learning practices in other areas outside of LBS. We are thrilled 

that CESBA has agreed to be a partner in this initiative. 

 

CLO will share the resulting knowledge of experiential 

learning opportunities, successes and challenges in a 

research report and a newsletter and via two webinars. 

These resources will be publicly available on our website.  

 

We would greatly value your input on this important 

topic. To participate in our survey, click here.  

 
 

CLO AND LLO CHALLENGE YOU! 

 
Community Literacy of Ontario and Laubach Literacy Ontario invite 

Ontario’s literacy practitioners to take part in the Great LBS Discussion 

Board Challenge!  

 

To join in the fun, simply visit the LBS Discussion Board and log in. The 

Challenge instructions and activities are posted in the “Great LBS Discussion 

Board Challenge” Forum.  

 

This challenge will introduce you to forum topics that share tools, 

resources, innovative ideas, and best practices from Ontario’s literacy 

practitioners. Network with colleagues and help build a community of 

practice on topics that are of importance to LBS practitioners. 

 

Successfully complete the Challenge by July 10, 2017 and your name will be 

entered into a draw for a $50 Chapters gift card. Good luck and have fun! 

http://www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario
http://www.communityliteracyofontario.ca/
http://www.cesba.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ExperientialLearningProject
https://cloforum.contactnorth.ca/
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CLO WELCOMES A SUMMER STUDENT!  

 
CLO is very pleased to welcome Colleen Irowa to our team for the summer. Some of our members 

might have the pleasure of speaking with Colleen as she assists CLO with a variety of research and 

communications initiatives over the course of the next seven weeks.  

 

The following is a short bio from Colleen:  
 

“I am extremely excited to join the CLO team as a summer student. My name is 

Colleen Irowa, I recently graduated from McMaster University with a double 

major in Geography and Sociology. I will be pursuing my Masters in Social Justice 

Education in the fall at the University of Toronto. I spent the last four years at 

McMaster University volunteering with McMaster's Athlete's Care programs, the 

Boys and Girls Club, The Ronald McDonald House and the Living Rock. I am 

honoured to be given this summer position as it will give me a lot of experience in 

education and literacy, a field that I hope to be a part of in the future.” 

 
 

 

OUR EVALUATION PROJECT ENDS; OUR DREAM CONTINUES 

 

 

Two years ago, Community Literacy of Ontario and Literacy Link South Central embarked on an 

evaluation journey. Our mission was to help not-for-profit organizations in Ontario learn about the 

value of creating a culture of evaluation and how to foster this in their own organizations. We hoped 

that they would see evaluation as a process that guides and strengthens their services. Our ultimate 

dream was for programs to use evaluation as a tool to talk about the great work that Ontario’s non-

profits do, in an impactful and evidence-based way.   
 

Through our “Developing a Culture of Evaluation” project, which ran from March 2015 to March 

2017, and which was funded by the Ministry of Citizenship and Immigration, we’ve produced a variety 

of resources to help Ontario’s small non-profit organizations build their evaluation capacity. We 

introduced foundational information and step-by-step tools to help Ontario’s non-profits to achieve 

their evaluation goals. In addition, we started an evaluation conversation through our eight online 

modules, ten online clinics, six webinars and a Facebook discussion group. And now these resources 

will be available going forward to guide non-profits as they build their evaluation capacity. 
 

Although we’ve completed this project, our dream continues. We hope Ontario’s non-profits will build 

strong evaluation cultures that help them to not only see the impact of their own efforts, but to also 

tell others about the great work that they do. Click here to access all of our project resources.    

http://www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario
http://www.communityliteracyofontario.ca/evaluation-culture/
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Project Read Literacy Network 
 

Project READ Literacy Network Waterloo-Wellington has created an 

valuable resource for the LBS classroom: "Yes I Can. A Mental Health 

Guide for Adult Literacy Facilitators".  
 

This free, downloadable guide provides information and strategies 

for supporting adult learners living with mental health conditions or 

disorders.  

 

Contact North 
 

Contact North has created a helpful research paper on the topic of 

gamification and learning called "Using Gamification in LBS and Beyond".  
 

This paper overviews the important link between gamification and learner 

motivation and retention, and share resources, strategies and platforms.   

 

Ontario Centre for Workforce Innovation (OCWI) 
 

The OCWI has posted several workforce development research opportunities on its website. Here 

are three ways organizations involved in workforce training and development in Ontario can 

collaborate with the OCWI on the following initiatives: 

 Case Studies. The OCWI knows that many organizations around the province are applying 

creative and innovative solutions to local workforce development challenges. In this 

initiative, the OCWI wants to help you turn your success stories into case studies to be 

shared provincially. 
 

 Demonstration Projects. This is initiative is for Employment Ontario service providers who 

are interested in testing new approaches to service delivery in partnership with OCWI.  
 

 Exploration Projects. The OCWI seeks to help your organization develop your innovative 

idea for addressing workforce development challenges into a strong research project.  

http://www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario
http://www.projectread.ca/pdf/MentalHealthGuide2017.pdf
http://www.projectread.ca/pdf/MentalHealthGuide2017.pdf
https://e-channel.ca/practitioner/resources/using-gamification-developing-lbs-curriculum-and-beyond
http://www.ocwi-coie.ca/portfolio/
http://www.ocwi-coie.ca/case-studies-2/
http://www.ocwi-coie.ca/demonstrations/
http://www.ocwi-coie.ca/explorations/
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CANADA 150 CELEBRATIONS!  

 
July 1, 2017 is almost upon us! What are you doing to 

celebrate Canada 150?  
 

Be sure to check out the Canada's 150th Anniversary of 
Confederation Facebook page to see what people are up to all 
over the country! 

 

EMPLOYMENT ONTARIO NEWS AND INFORMATION  

 
MAESD’s Employment Ontario Partners Gateway (EOPG) website provides 
important information for LBS agencies. Be sure to visit this site regularly at: 
www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/newpostings   
 

Recent news on the EOPG includes: 
 

 CaMS/2017-9 Bulletin: Release 17.2 (June 16, 2017) 

 SDAG Record of Decision (June 14, 2017)  

 ADM Memo to EO Service Providers: Ontario Centre for Workforce 
Innovation research projects and opportunities (June 14, 2017) 

 Memo to EO Network – QSAR Automation (June 8, 2017)  

 ADM Letter to EO Network on Employment Strategy for People with Disabilities, Access 
Talent, and the Supported Employment Program (June 6, 2017)  

 Ontario Student Assistance Program (OSAP) Promotion - Letter from ADM about OSAP to 
Employment Ontario Network (June 6, 2017) 

 Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) about OSAP (June 6, 2017)  

 LBS Case Activity (June 2017)  

 Highly Skilled Workforce: Priorities and Progress (May 30, 2017)  
 Common Assessment (May 30, 2017)  
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This Employment Ontario service is funded in part by the Government of Canada and the 
Government of Ontario through the Canada-Ontario Job Fund Agreement.     

 

http://www.facebook.com/CommunityLiteracyOntario
https://www.facebook.com/canada150th/
https://www.facebook.com/canada150th/
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/newpostings
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/eois-cams-bulletin-2017-9-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/sdag-record-decision-apr2017-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/ocwi-adm-memo-sp-research-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/ocwi-adm-memo-sp-research-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/eo-memo-qsar-automation-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/adm-memo-accesses-talent-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/adm-memo-accesses-talent-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/adm-memo-eo-network-osap-promo-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/adm-memo-eo-network-osap-promo-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/osap-faq-adult-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/eotransformation/cams_reporting/eois-cams_reporting_lbs_case_activity.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/hsw-presentation-april-24-en.pdf
http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/eopg/publications/common-assessment-april-24-en.pdf

